
Milwaukee County

Legislation Text

From the Director, Department on Aging, requesting authorization to increase by $18,171, from
$49,979 to $68,150, the Professional Services Contract with Jennifer Lefeber to serve as Manager of
the Department’s two Evidenced-Based Prevention Programs and to extend the term of the contract
from January 1, 2012, through September 30, 2012, to January 1, 2012, through December 31,
2012.
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